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STATEMENT BY THE CZECH REPUBLIC
The Czech Republic warmly welcomes the delegation of Ethiopia. We take note of  number positive steps recently undertaken by the Ethiopian government, including the release of political prisoners, return of exiled opposition and ongoing revision of the national legislation concerning counterterrorism, civil society and media. 
At the same time, however, we have to state that the majority of our recommendations made in previous UPR cycles are yet to be fully implemented.    
We offer the following new recommendations: 
1) Extend standing invitations to the UN Special Procedures;

2) Ratify the Second Optional Protocol to the International Covenant on Civil and Political Rights;
3) Continue independent and transparent investigations into all allegations of torture in places of detention; 
4) Finalise the revision of electoral law with view of the 2020 general elections and focus on equal participation of all citizens.

Thank you. 
